5/23/20
Hi everybody!
Thanks so much for your attendance and attention during Recital Prep Weeks 1 and 2. If you were not with us, don’t hesitate to join us for Recital Prep Weeks 3 and 4.   Refer to the front page of our website for the document that was sent for the details.


We are off now for a little while. But we want to keep these dances alive! Please have your dancer get into a habit of practicing, even if it is just looking at the practice videos on YouTube. Maybe at your usual dance time? We’re looking for lots of views! Not for viewership, just so we know you’re practicing! Your teachers worked hard to give you these tools to practice, now it’s up to you!   
Please let us know if you need the link to your dancers practice playlist.                                                       
(These playlists are unlisted so you will need the link. A few are still in the works.)


So that your dancer can show off that they have been practicing we will have 2 “choreography check ins”.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The first is scheduled for the week of 6/22 through 6/27. The second is 8/3-8/8.
No worries if you are not the area, thanks to zoom!
These will be quick check in’s (15-30 minutes). We will be using the same zoom links from prep weeks one and two. We will resend those as we get closer to the date. Times may be adjusted due to the shortened time, but you can count on them being on your usual dance day (hen scratched schedule attached).  Older girls be warmed up as we will be going straight into choreography!


Again, thanks for all you have done and excited to think that the show will go on!!                                                                                                       
Practice (6th time using this word in this letter, you get the idea!)!
Enjoy your Memorial Day Weekend!
 
Trish Bourne 
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Tricia’s Dance School 
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